

March 28, 2016

Liz Acevedo, Sr. Account Clerk Mt. Diablo USD 1936 Carlotta Drive Concord, CA 94519

RE: EMQ FamiliesFirst's Notice of Name Change

Dear Ms. Acevedo:

This letter will serve as written notice by FamiliesFirst, Inc. (dba EMQ FamiliesFirst) of our Agency's upcoming name change. Effective July 1, 2016, our Agency's name will be changed to **Uplift Family Services**. Going forward, we will no longer use our dbas: EMQ FamiliesFirst, Eastfield Ming Quong, EMQ, FamiliesFirst or EMQ Children and Family Services. We will unify under the single new name **Uplift Family Services**. While our name is changing, our legal status (including EIN number), office addresses, and contact information will remain the same. We will continue to provide the same exceptional quality of services that you've come to expect from our agency.

Please let me know if there are any special requirements or additional documentation that you may need in anticipation of this change. We appreciate your assistance through this exciting change.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership!

Sincerely.

Debbie Davis

Compliance and Contract Manager

EMQ FamiliesFirst